
The Eleanor Hall School vision is to provide a safe and caring learning 
environment that fosters the growth of academic development 
through creative and critical thinking skills for every student. 
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780.348.5341
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www.eleanorhallschool.ca 

June 27, 2023 

Dear 2023-2024 Kindergarten, Grades 1, 2 and 3 Parents and Caregivers, 

We would like to simplify the school supply buying process for you for the upcoming 
year. School supplies will be available for purchase worth $40.00. The payment will 
include: • pencil boxes

• scribblers
• pencils
• glue
• rulers
• crayons, pencil crayons, markers
• erasers
• scissors
• duo tangs
• pens
• any additional supplies as needed

You will need to supply your son/daughter 
with: 
• a pair of non-marking indoor running shoes (no

Heelys)
• two boxes of Kleenex
• a backpack
• water bottle

We ask that you please label all of your child's supplies.

Each student in grades 1-3 will be provided with a pencil box of non-consumable supplies (scissors, 
ruler, glue stick, pencil crayons, etc.)

Please contact the office if you need assistance with the cost or have any questions (780)348-5341. 
Sincerely,

Mrs. Stoyko
Mrs. Conn
Mrs. Andrews
Mrs. Brand




